
This is a late-filed application for license to cover.  The CP had expired, and was reinstated, to 
allow for this filing. 

The licensee to whom the permit was granted is deceased. The current licensee is the Estate of 
Ettie Clark. Due to confusion concerning the death of the former licensee, inadvertently, the 
failure to file the license to cover was not detected earlier. The permit would have been eligible 
for a six-month extension until January 10, 2022, which would have made it so this 
reinstatement/license to cover waiver would not have been necessary.  

The facility has been fully constructed for over a year. Thus, the licensee would have fully 
qualified for an extension of the filing period, and is fully deserving of a grant of this application.  


